July 7, 2014

Meaghan Conroy

Macpherson Leslie & Tyerman LLP
2200 — 10235 101 Street

Edmonton AB T5J 3G1

Email: MConroy@mlt.com

Dear Ms. Conroy:

STATEMENT OF CONCERN NO. 29091

COAL VALLEY RESOURCES INC.

COAL MINING APPLICATION FOR PROPOSED ROBB TREND PROJECT
APPLICATION NO. 1725257

LOCATION: 16-08-049-21W5M

The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of your letter, on behalf of Whitefish
Lake First Nation #128, dated July 10, 2013, indicating your statement of concern to the subject
application. Your letter was received by the Review & Coordination Team on June 23, 2014.
Please be advised that an application was submitted to the AER on April 17, 2012, and was
assigned Application No. 1725257.

The application is currently under review and the concerns outlined in your letter will be taken
into consideration by the AER in its review of the application. The AER expects parties to discuss
outstanding concerns whenever possible. By way of copy of this letter to Coal Valley Resources
Inc. (Coal Valley), we are requesting Coal Valley contact you to attempt to address your concerns,
as provided under AER requirements.

Please note that the AER has no jurisdiction over matters of compensation for land usage. The
Alberta Surface Rights Board is the regulatory agency that deals with these issues. Further the
AER has no jurisdiction with respect to assessing the adequacy of Crown consultation with the
rights of aboriginal peoples.

The AER offers and strongly recommends you make use of our Alternative Dispute Resolution
(ADR) program which features either staff or third party mediation arranged through an AER
mediator. Please contact Krista Waters at 403-755-1422 for more information on this process.
Further information about this program is available through EnerFAQs: All About Alternative
Dispute Resolution and Manual 004: ADR Alternative Dispute Resolution Program and
Guidelines for Energy Industry Disputes on the AER web site, (http://www.aer.ca), under
Applications & Notices, Alternative Dispute Resolution (ADR) Process.

Please note that Section 49 of the Alberta Energy Regulator Rules of Practice (Rules) requires that
all documents filed with the AER be placed on the public record. However, any party may file a
request for confidentiality of information under Section 49 prior to filing the information with the
AER. Any request under Section 49 must be copied to the other parties to the proceeding. Section
49 of the Rules is available at the AER website at www.aer.ca.
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Please direct questions regarding your statement of concern to Amanda Black at 780-743-7473
who will manage the application through to completion. If you have any questions regarding AER
process please contact the undersigned through our Customer Contact Centre, toll free, at 1-855-
297-8311, or collect at 403-297-5749.

Yours truly,

Jennifer Richards
Review & Coordination Team
Authorizations Branch

cc: Les Lafleur, Coal Valley Resources Inc., llafleur@westmoreland.com
Amanda Black, AER, Amanda.Black@aer.ca
AER Drayton Valley Field Centre, DraytonValley.FieldCentre@aer.ca
Krista Waters, AER Mediator, Krista.\WWaters@aer.ca
Bruce Gladue, AER Aboriginal Engagement Unit, Bruce.Gladue@aer.ca
Gabriel Potter, Aboriginal Consultation Office, Gabriel.Potter@gov.ab.ca

1-855-297-8311

¢+ 1-800-222-6514
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